
Hello Yellow Day is on Friday 10  October. Please send your child to
school wearing something yellow to help us celebrate and raise
awareness for World Mental Health Day. Click on the link opposite to
make a donation. We are aiming to raise £125. The children will have a
focus on strategies to look after their mental health in assemblies and
PHSME lessons next week and on the day itself. 

th

We also have two exciting trips lined up! Year 4 are off to Crofton
Roman Villa and Year 2 are going to the National Maritime Museum to
learn about Polar Explorers. Have a great time! 

Reception parents are invited to a Phonics and Reading Workshop on
Friday 10  October after drop off. th

Readathon

We have over £100 collected so far! We are extending the time you have to hand in/ pay your
sponsorship money to Friday 10  October!th

Remember you can physically hand in your fund-raising money in an envelope with your sponsorship
form to the school office OR if you wish to send the sponsorship money electronically, then please

use the link below:

What is happening next week? 
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We really enjoyed our World Space Week themed lunch and the
children were excited to hear about the Artemis Mission to the moon.
We will be following this closely!

Indoor lunchtime clubs got off to a great start this week with lots of
children enjoying Board Games and Knex club run by Year 6. 

National Poetry Day on Thursday was a great success and the
children have been set a challenge to write a poem to be entered into
a competition at school, and nationally. Some children will have this
for Home Learning so please do look out for it. 

The Flu Immunisation day went well and the children were great! We
have a catch up day on 23  October if you missed out. Look out for
the email about how to get it. 
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Readathon Payments Link

Hello Yellow Fundraiser

https://www.nhs.uk/
vaccinations/child-flu-

vaccine/

https://buy.stripe.com/00wfZg9xi6ovbeN5e4abK07
https://fundraise.youngminds.org.uk/s/294/294


F@B Funds Update!
The money raised by F@B really makes a difference to your child’s time at school!
We are delighted to inform you that the next chunk of money raised will be spent

on equipment to update two lovely areas of our playground. The Forest School
will be getting a mud kitchen, new seating and a new Teepee so it can be used
during playtimes as well as in lessons. The Den will be equipped with a range of

apparatus for children to create imaginary worlds and enrich their role play with
things like crates, planks, blocks and material. 

We will need more money for more exciting things so please get involved!!!

The F@B team are looking for volunteers to run stalls/ bake cakes/ run games/
source raffle prizes for our annual Winter Fair. Many hands make light work so

please email friends@brindishelee@gmail.com. 

Important Messages from the Office
Music: Payments need to be made on Arbor now and lessons have started. 
Flu Immunisation Form: Make sure you have filled in the form ready for the catch up day on
23  October. rd

Year 2 and Year 4: Please make payment for your upcoming trips on Arbor and permission
forms on WEDUC.
Reception Parents: Please fill in your Health Questionnaire sent via WEDUC and Arbor. 

Attendance and Punctuality
Year One have smashed it this week, with both

attendance and punctuality! Well done!
 

Important Dates


